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Seattle Attorney’s Gig Economy Article Headlines Hawaii Bar
Journal

Insights
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By: Editor

Seattle attorney, Scott Prange recently wrote the feature story in the November 2019 edition of the

Hawaii Bar Journal entitled, “The Gig Economy and Occupational Safety and Health.” It is a thorough,

well-researched article that focuses on the occupational protections that currently exist for gig

economy workers, and examines some new approaches when it comes to safeguarding their

workplace safety. You can read the full article here.
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